From: Aalto-Setala Marjo (PRH) <marjo.aalto-setala@prn.m>

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 3:49 PM

To: Forum, Scp

Cc: Larja Riitta (PRH); paula.laine-nordstrom@tem.fi
Subject: WIPO Circular 8787

Dear International Bureau,

with reference to the WIPO Circular 8787 | would like to inform that the Finnish Patent and Registration Office has
not any additional inputs for the research exception or for the confidentiality of communications between clients
and their patent advisors.

However, | would like to update the information concerning our opposition system. | noticed that one of the grounds
was missing from our reply to the WIPO Circular 7992. Under Section 25 of the Finnish Patents Act, one of the
grounds for revocation is that the scope of protection was extended after the notice that the application can be
accepted was given.

Yours sincerely,

Marjo Aalto-Setdla

Chief Legal Counsel
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